MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		July 14, 2014

TO:		Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Anna Phillips, EPA/OITA

SUBJECT:	July 7, 2014 Meeting Regarding Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

[bookmark: _GoBack]A meeting was held between EPA and the attendees listed below on July 7, 2014 to discuss the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES

	Peter Taksoe-Jensen
Danish Ambassador to the U.S.

Anna Louise Henrichsen, Advisor, Danish Embassy
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


	
